September 21, 1977

Mr. C. V. Tompkins
803 Avenue J
South Houston, Texas 77587

Dear Mr. Tompkinag:

1 appreciate your efforts in supplylng us the names of other Model
700 rifle ownexrs who have experienced problems. Thank you for your

cooperation in this matter.
We will contact these people on the return of their rifles for our

iaspection.

Slnca:ely,
L L PR Y 1 T I

John P. Linde, Manager
Manual Firearms Design
Ilion Research Division
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